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Thomas Weins

New West Reclamation, LLC
5567 S. Perry Park Road 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Sedalia, CO 80135 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Large Group Waste Dumps, NOI # P-2014-008, Surety Release (SL-1) Inspection Postponed

Dear Mr. Weins:

On March 16, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request
for financial warranty reduction for the Large Group Waste Dump project. Pursuant to Rule 4.16,
the Division shall inspect a site within thirty days of receiving such a request, or as soon thereafter
as weather conditions permit, in order to evaluate compliance with the reclamation requirements.
Due to the site location at high elevation, the Division determined that an adequate inspection
cannot be conducted at this time. The Division will inspect the site later in the spring of this year,
after snowmelt, in order evaluate compliance with the reclamation requirements.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office.

nvironmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd, Suite 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501
Phone: (970) 243-6299
Fax: (970) 241-1516
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